Letter of Recommendation for Ms. Malgorzata Szyszka

To Whom It May Concern

I have known Ms. Malgorzata Szyszka for  five years, since she started collaborating with the Stefan Batory Foundation (member of the Soros Foundation network) in Warsaw in frames of the Art for Social Change programme. 

She has always been very professional, independent and self-organized. She has shown a special talent in organizing and managing diverse type of artistic activities, and maintaining a daily contact with colleagues. Her manner of dealing with people has been highly appreciated by her colleagues in the network and by myself in my position of the network program manager.

Ms. Malgorzata Szyszka has an excellent organization and communication skills. Considering her accumulated experience and background, I would like to strongly recommend Ms.Małgorzata Szyszka as a good professional, responsible and reliable person.

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Elżbieta Grygiel

02-793 Warsaw, Poland

Lokajskiego 20 m.8

Phone: (48 22) 648 77 06

